
Happy Easter 
The children have been  superstars this term.   They are such 

enthusiastic learners and we are very proud of all that they have 

achieved.  Very well done to the children and thank you so much 

to our parents for all your support and help this term.   

Best wishes from the Year 2 Team x   

JTLYKJ  Year Two    31st March 2017 

Copy and paste this link to play Hit The Button  

http://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

Change of date: No swimming on Wednesday 19th April  

The homework books are full of ideas of things to do at home with your children during the holidays.  Please don’t 

feel obliged to do any or all of them — just pick and choose what you’d like to do.   Enjoy the sunshine (fingers 

crossed!) and playing outside too.  The children work hard at school and really do deserve a rest.   

Have super Easter break.  

Do your children sleep well?   

We are aware that we have sent home links to several online resources this term.  We love these resources and are glad 

that the children are enjoying them.  We also know, however, that too much screen time for young children isn’t advisable.   

The recent Panorama about children who struggle to sleep well was an interesting watch and is worth looking up if you  

haven’t yet seen it.  The advice was that all screen time should be stopped an hour before bedtime.  Copy and paste 

this link to find it:  http://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b08hymf3/panorama-sleepless-britain 


